
ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION LETTER

For School Year 2023-24

Date: May 2024

Dear Staff, Guardians and Students:

A copy of our district’s Asbestos Management Plan is available at Springfield Prep Charter School in the
Director of Student Services office. This can be accessed on demand during regular school hours. Inquiries
regarding the management of asbestos-containing materials in our schools should be directed to our district’s
AHERA Designated Person, Will Palmer, DSSO, who can be reached at 2071 Roosevelt Ave, Springfield,
MA, 01104, and wpalmer@springfieldprep.org or 413-231-2722.


